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Please  keep sending your contributions to Mrs Sherry: rsherry@stvincent.herts.sch.uk

Remember not to include your names  in any  photographs  of yourself or your  family but it is 
fine to sign your artwork
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This week more pupils returned to school and joined their “Bubbles”!

Year Six pupils commented:

“I was excited 
about  going 

back to school 
and seeing 

people face-to 
–face”

“SEEING PEOPLE 
AT SCHOOL 

SHOWS HOW, 
AFTER ALL OF 
THIS, WE STILL 

HAVE OUR 
FRIENDSHIPS”

“At first I was a bit 
nervous because I 

haven’t been at school 
for a long time but I was 
very excited to see my 

friends again”

“On the first day coming to school I felt nervous 
because we had a lot to catch up on and soon we will 
be going to secondary school. When we got to school 

it felt very strange to see our tables set up as if it 
were a test. It was very hard to socially distance as 
we are meant to be role models for the rest of the 

school.”  

I was a bit 
worried about 

school because of 
the new rules but 
when I got there 

it was a nice 
feeling  to be 

back; we talked 
and had fun!







A 

DAY 

IN 

THE LIFE

OF 

A 

BUBBLE

SCHOOL



Staggered 
break 
times



There has been lots of bubble blowing 
in the BUBBLES!



Bubble 11 
has been 

dancing to 
warm up, 
problem 
solving in 

maths to get 
our brains 

working and 
some Purple 
Mash work 

too.



BUBBLE TWELVE  ENGAGED 
IN A PUZZLING CREATIVE 

CHALLENGE INSPIRED BY AN 
ALEX RYDER ADVENTURE 



Check out this reverse lockdown poem



Having fun making nests and talking 
about symmetry



Welcome Ciarán who was born on 26.05.20 weighing 9lb 
2oz . These two love being big brothers.



Lola decorated some stones to put down at the covid cobra snake in Grace 

way that children have created. It is an amazing idea and it’s got huge!!!!



We really enjoyed coming to Niamh’s healthy cafe from 
her food tech task for hummus and smoothies.



FOR ALL THE  HARRY POTTER FANS!

To help children and families during lockdown, J.K. Rowling is publishing her original 

story, The Ickabog, online for free! Set in an imaginary land, The Ickabog is a stand-

alone fairy tale.

A new instalment of the story will be revealed daily at 3pm, Monday to Friday, 

throughout the course of seven weeks.

You can read the story online at www.theickabog.com/read-the-story/

http://t.e.hachette-livre.fr/r/?id=h56df1959,62d2f003,62d2f006&


Great artwork by two sisters!



What a lot of work this pupil has done, pictured here holding 

two of his favourite subjects – a history book about the Stone 

Age to Celts and a geography book about Europe.



Sam has been busy planting a pepper with seeds and hopefully it 
will grow into a lovely plant plus science making a penguin 🐧
with crystals; he enjoyed watching it grow within a few hours!



A RAINBOW ENROLMENT CEREMONY ON ZOOM!

,



Busy 
twins! 

•



A piece of chalk can 
take you on an 

adventure!



Jude 
says: 
check 

the 
2 

metre
rule







#Community #together #BeStill #CreatingRainbows


